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Inspection Services                                       

  Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  
Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

Mr. Joseph Soley

P.O. BO x367

Portland, ME  04101

RE:
10 Exchange Street  CBL: 032-I-012 


11 Exchange Street  CBL:  032-F-010

Dear Mr. Soley;

Notice of Violation letters given to your attorney today reflect a reinspection date of September 13, 1999.

It has been decided that you will be given a reinspection date of September 27, 1999 allowing you a full 30 days to complete your repairs.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Arthur Rowe

Code Enforcement Officer

CC:
File


Charlie Lane, Corporation Counsel

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


